
Edina Muran, RN

1069 E. Homestead Road
Sunnyvale, CA94087

January 23,20L6

Kaiser Permanente
7 1A Lawr ence Expressway
Santa Clara, CA 95051

Dear Sir/Madam:

I am writing to you in regards to Daniel O'Leary, RN. Daniel was my
preceptor from Octob er Z}L[through November 201,4. I can say that I was luclqy

and fortunate to have Daniel as my preceptor. During mytwo-month preceptorship

at the step-down unit, I learned new skills, gained substantial knowledge related to

care of acutely ill patients and became more confident'

During this time, Daniel was a professional, supportive and encouraging
preceptor. Daniel created a positive learning environment in which I was able to

learn and become more confident. He was very supportive and had patience to
explain and repeat learning material. Daniel also gave me constructive feedback

pointing out areas for improvement and my strengths. The knowledge, experience,

and confidence I gained by working with Daniel has helped me greatly in my current
position as a cardiac progressive care RN'

I can say that I am very grateful for having Daniel as my preceptor. I see him

as a role model and believe he is an asset to Kaiser Permanente. Please feel free to

contact me if you need any additional information'

Sincerely,

Edina Muran, RN

408-43L-T904
bekirmuran@yahoo.com


